Contractor Lic. #676166A |

June 13, 2018

Napa Sanitation District '
1515 Soscol Ferry Road
Napa, Ca 94558

RE: Sanitary Sewer Manhole Adjustment Project, Phase

Dear Sir or Madam:

Due to a clerical error, JAG would like to withdr
noted project, which was opened on June 12, 2018, At
estimator’s worksheet and was transferred to the bid 5

CONSTRUCTION, INEC

Vil

aw our bid on the above
ransposition occurred on the
chedule.

Thank you for your immediate consideration and attention in this matter. If
you should require any additional information, please [call me at the office,

(707)258-6261.

Very truly yours,

(/.
]osepiA. Gonsalves

President

P.0. Box 6553, Napa, CA 94581 (707) 258-6261 FAX ( 707) 258-1240




